
Dear [Parent Volunteer's Name], 

We are writing to express our heartfelt gratitude for the countless hours and unwavering 

dedication you have given as a volunteer at [School Name]. Your contributions have made a 

significant impact on our students, parents, and community. 

Through your tireless efforts, you have helped to create a nurturing and enriching environment 

where our children can thrive. Whether it was organizing events, supporting classroom activities, 

or lending a helping hand wherever needed, your commitment has been truly inspiring. 

Thank you once again for all that you do. We are incredibly fortunate to have you as part of our 

school community. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[School Name]  

[Contact Information] 


